Crop Systems Limited Warren House, Randell Close,
North Walsham, Norfolk NR28 9AQ

t/f 01692 404459 enquiries@cropsystemsltd.com



The Old Story -R22

Historically R22 has been a major refrigerant in the agricultural
industry for the last 20 years. R22 is being phased out due to
the compound’'s ozone depletion potential (ODP) and high
global warming potential (GWP). R22's were used as
alternatives to higher ozone depleting gases due to its ODP of
0.055, with a GWP of 1810.

The Current story - R404A

Designed as a interim replacement for R22, R404A allowed us
to make environmental advances due to it's zero ODP level,
although it had a GWP of 3784.

The Way Forward - R407A

In late 2005 initial tests took place on the concept of a solution
for a gas with low ODP and low GWP. R407A gave a 1990 GWP,
a 47% reduction compared with R404A and coupled zero ODP.
Coupled with excellent energy savings, the product has been
taken up by a major supermarket and with other numerous
major supermarkets including the use of R407A as part of their
strategies . R407A has features that should be accounted for
during system design to get the very best out of it.

We are working on new systems with an ODP of zero and a
GWP of 3, we will have a update for you in the very near future.

Following the launch
of Australia’s Climate
Change Plan Levy
announced on the 10t
July 2012, to which
David Cameron has
given his
endorsement, this
raises questions, will
the UK government
follow suit?

By adapting to this
ever changing world
we are ensuring that
we have the best
environmental and
financial solutions
for our customers
today.

Looking to the future to protect our customer’s interests.
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